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I oppose SB210. I feel very fortunate to be able to vote by mail. I appreciate being 

able to study the issues, filling out my ballot in the privacy of my home, and mailing in 

or dropping off my ballot. When my father was not physically able to vote in person, 

voting by mail allowed him to participate in the election process. Oregon’s mail-in 

voting system is safe and secure. Support mail-in voting! 


